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CIRCULAR NO. 9/16.          11th March, 2016. 
 

(For circulation among all the members of the Managing Committee as well as 
the Governing Council of AIBPARC and also Special Invitees 

with a request to percolate the contents to the grassroots.) 
 
Dear Comrades, 

Sub : Follow up of issues contained in our memorandum submitted to 
CEO, IBA on 10.02.2016. 

 
We are reproducing hereunder a letter written to IBA on 10th March, 2016 signed by the conveners of CBPRO 
for information of members.  
 
With best wishes, 
 
( S. R. SENGUPTA) 
GENERAL SECRETARY 
 
Quote : 
To Shri M.V. Tanksale, CEO, IBA, Mumbai. 
 

Respected sir,   Sub :  Bank Pensioners issues. 
 

We refer to our memorandum dated 10.02.2016 regarding the Bank Pensioners & Retirees issues which we 
submitted to your Good selves in a delegation of CBPRO at IBA Office in Mumbai.  We are extremely 
thankful to you for the concern you have shown in respect of the long pending grievances of Bank Retirees 
community. 
 
During the course of discussion, we were informed of the exercise undertaken by the Indian Banks’ 
Association in the collection of the data and information from the Member Banks mainly in respect of the 
following three issues. 
 

1. Pension Updation, 
2. Uniform DA to pre-2002 Retirees. 
3. Improvement in Family Pension. 

 

We have already explained about the importance of the above issues in our memorandum. The same were also 
very important to all the Bank Pensioners and Retirees and hence it requires a very urgent and considerate 
attention from your end. The IBA must have already collected the required data and information by now. The 
huge funds which is already available in the Pension Corpus is also another important factor in meeting the 
aspirations and expectations of the Bank Pensioners and Retirees. Hence we request your good self to grant the 
expected relief to the Bank Pensioners and Retirees at the earliest. We expect a favourable and heartening 
news from the IBA in respect of the above issues and other issues mentioned in our memorandum very soon. 
 

Thanking you, 
Sd/-       Sd/- 
( A. Ramesh Babu)     (K.V.Acharya) 
                                             Joint Convener 



 


